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Where does the Project Fit?

• Falls under the UNDP-GEF Global ABS Project:

“Strengthening human resources, legal frameworks, 
and institutional capacities to implement the Nagoya 

Protocol”

• 3-year project that specifically aims at assisting 24 
countries in the development and strengthening of 
their national ABS frameworks, human resources, 
and administrative capabilities to implement the 

Nagoya Protocol.



Project Aim and Objectives

Undertake a Situational Analysis on SA enterprises within the
Bioprospecting/Biotrade Sector, implementing ABS, in order to
understand how the sector applies ABS in their business models.

1. To determine an enterprise spectrum, at a sector level, based on the 
bioprospecting/ biotrade sector funding scope (for profit, not for 
profit, both); 

2. To determine scope and extent of business activities related to 
biodiversity; 

3. To determine ABS applications in biodiversity-based businesses; and 

4. To identify and recommend best practices on the implementation of 
ABS in biodiversity-based businesses. 



Methodology - 4 Phased Approach
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Current Bioprospecting/Biotrade Value Chain (DEA, 2015)



Way Forward

• Study ends 12 April 2019.

• Currently in Phase 1: Stakeholder Consultation  and 
stakeholder mapping.

• Would like to understand the current 
bioprospecting/biotrade sector and how ABS is 
applied through one on one interviews with industry. 

• Stakeholder workshop tentatively scheduled for first 
week of March.


